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8th November 2023 
   
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
As you will know we have been waiting the arrival of a permanent partner teacher for Mrs Mott in 
Templar. Due to unforeseen circumstances Mrs Garrett who was moving to the area to join us at 
ASM is no longer able to take up the position. In light of this we have moved as a school to find a 
permanent teacher to support in Templar and we are thrilled to introduce our new Templar class 
teacher, Mrs Blakesley, who will be joining our school community starting on November 30th.  
  
Miss Blakesley will be an integral part of our school family, class sharing with Mrs Mott on 
Thursdays and Fridays. You will be pleased to know that Mrs Blakesley is not entirely new to our 
trust family, having previously served as an Assistant Headteacher at Ellacombe Academy. Her 
familiarity with our values and educational ethos will undoubtedly contribute to the continued 
success of our school.  
  
Please join us in extending a warm and enthusiastic welcome to Mrs Blakesley as she embarks on 
this exciting journey with us. Mrs Blakesley will be on the school gate with myself on Wednesday 
15th November at the beginning of the end of the day to say hello and we will invite parents into the 
classroom to meet her properly once she has settled in.   
  
As we bid farewell to Mr. Adam Bird, we would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for his 
dedicated time teaching Templar class. Mr. Bird has built strong and meaningful relationships with 
our children. His warmth, enthusiasm, and commitment have made him a wonderful addition to our 
school community. We thank him for his contributions and wish him well. Please join us in 
extending your best wishes to Mr. Bird as he moves forward on his journey.  
  
   
Kind regards.   
  
Mr O’Sullivan  
 
Head of Academy 

 

 

 

 


